
Survey about your mobility experiences during your PhD
Are you a current or former PhD fellow in one of the Marie Skłodowska-Curie actions? 

If you are, then we would like to hear from you about your experiences of mobility as a part of your doctoral 
training.

The EU places great importance on mobility in doctoral education. But how do doctoral fellows themselves 
actually experience mobility? This questionnaire is being sent to you by the UNIKE project, which is a Marie 
Curie ITN project.

We hope that you will answer this questionnaire to give us an understanding of how mobility during your 
doctoral training had an impact on your life and studies.

The survey will take approximately 20 minutes.

Thank you in advance. The survey is open until 18 May 2016.          

Click here to begin the questionnaire.       

If you know anyone else who is a current or former Marie Curie PhD fellow, please forward this invitation as 
we are hoping to get answers from as many Marie Curie doctoral fellows as possible.

Best regards,

Susan Wright			   Lisbeth Kristine Walakira
Project Coordinator		  Research Assistant
UNIKE				    Department of Education
unike.au.dk			   Aarhus University
				  

https://www.survey-xact.dk/LinkCollector?key=8QQZ8CSLC111
https://www.survey-xact.dk/LinkCollector?key=8QQZ8CSLC111
http://pure.au.dk/portal/da/suwr@dpu.dk
http://pure.au.dk/portal/da/persons/lisbeth-kristine-walakira%288248cf4f-a257-40aa-b21c-9b8248209b0f%29.html

